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4372        Special Release     16 April, 2021 
 
 
 

EXTENSION OF DATE OF REGISTRATION FOR 2020/2021 SESSION 
 

This is to inform all students who are yet to complete their registration of courses, that the 
deadline earlier fixed for today, 16 April, 2021 has been extended to 30 April, 2021 without 
penalty.  
 
This is due to technical hitches on the registration portal. 
 
Kindly note that there will be no further extension thereafter. 
 
Students are, therefore, enjoined to ensure that they complete their registration within this 
period. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM, MAUA 
Registrar 
 
  


